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Weather Wednesday: high 57, 
low 31, rain .15, Rel. Hum. 33 

Friday will have Rotary at 1, 
World Day of Prayer at 3:30; 
Lenten service at 6 p. m. . Sat- 
urday will be a full day: Cowan’s 
'Feed Store is giving away 10 New 
Hampshire Cockerel to every pur- 
chaser of 25 pounds of Startena. 
The Blackwell School of Dance 
will be at the Parish House from 
10 a. m. to 12 noon to enroll pu- 
pils. . 

. The Wildlife Club will 
hold a trap shoot at 1 p. m. till 
dark; The Dog bhow will begin 

«£|lIarmon Field at 2:30. Friday 
Saturday are last days for 

members to join the Spartanburg 
MUSIC Civic Association and be 
able to hear some of the outstand- 
ing programs this coming season. 
Those interested should see Mrs. 
Betty Steiher or Mrs. Nelson 
Jackson right away . . . All the 
men and women in the services 
will regret to learn that Mrs. 
George Taylor fell the other day 
and injured her back. She is a 

patient in St. Luke’s Hospital. 
This is a good time to answer her 
Home Firendly Letters. The Men’s 
Garden Club and the Fellowship' 
Group are listed on Friday’s pro- 
grams. Columbus Capitol Boys 
defeated the Bob Cats 49-44 on 
-Continued on Badk Page_„ 

COMMUNICATION 
Tryon Little Theatre is work- 

ing on a wonderful Melodrama, 
‘ The Two Mrs. Carrolls”, written 
by Martin Vale. It is a shuddery 
story of attempted murder. Laid 
in the South of France. Critics 
say,“It is a smoothly written and 
well contrived melodrama. It has 
high emotional appeal, suspense- 
fulness built with subtley and 

conviction, and lighter moments 
to sharpen its dramatic force. A 
good story, well told.” 

Miss Elisabeth Stanwood is 
directing a fine cast, including 
Mrs. Henry (Carolle) Bartol Jr., 
Mrs. Carter (Faye) Brown, Mrs. 
Etta Cashwell, Miss Olga Ormand, 
Mrs. Graves (Gertrude) Taylor, 
Robert Anderson, Holland Brady 
Jr., G. Isham Henderson. A well 
selected cast that will give a won- 
derful performance. 
The play will be presented at 

the Tryon School Auditorium the 
evenings of March 6th and 7th at 
8:15 p. m. Contributed. 

Education at Rotary 
Supt. Brank Proffitt of the 

Tryon City Schools will be the 
chief speaker at the Tryon Ro- 
tary Club Friday at 1 p. m. at 

Oak Hall hotel, and will speak 
on “The Local School Situation.” 

Immediate Past President R. C. 
Burnett of the Tryon Rotary 
club has been elected a delegate 
to the International Convention 
which will meet in Mexico City. 
Roy Heavner was named as al- 
ternate. The District meeting will 
be held at Shelby April 17, 18, 19. 
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